UNION CARBIDE CORPORATION
MEDICAL PRODUCTS DIVISION

PO BOX 324, TUXEDO, NEW YORK 10987

TELEPHONE: 914-351-2131

September 3, 1982

Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Enclosed with this letter is the Union Carbide Nuclear Facility
Emergency Plan. Included with each Emergency Plan are
agreement letters with augmenting agencies, a Union Carbide
Nuclear Facility description, and postulated accidents for the
Union Carbide Nuclear Facility.

This plan is an integrated site-wide plan and provides
emergency preparedness for reactor operations and radiological
contingency planning relative to our licensed materials

} activities.

\ Union Carbide will implement this plan 90 days after NRC
acknowledgement of NRR and NMSS approval.

Sincerely,

.G . nny ¢ i

William G. Ruzicka
Reactor Supervisor
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